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From: Paul.Davis@opco.com Uit SS0UGR JUL 18 M 7: 26
Sent:  Monday, July 17, 2006 3:02 PM 7118/o0
To: secretary 0F G, OF The SECRETARIA

Subject: COT report

| find it extremely helpful and would appreciate your continuing to publish the Commitment of Traders Report.

Thank You,

Paul

Paul W Davis
Director-Investments

Oppenheimer & Co. Inc.
200 Park Ave

New York, NY 10166
212-667-4732
212-667-4373 Fax
800-620-6726

For more information about Oppenheimer's products and services,
visit our website at <http://www.opco.com> http://www.opco.com.

This communication is for informational purposes only and nothing
herein should be construed as a solicitation, recommendation or

an offer to buy or sell any securities or product. The information
contained herein has been obtained from sources believed to be
reliable but we do not guarantee accuracy or completeness.
Oppenheimer & Co. Inc and its affiliated companies, their officers,
directors and employees may have a position in or, make a market
in any securities mentioned above and, may act as an investment
banker or advisor to such companies. Client account information
or transaction details do not supersede mailed confirmations or
account statements which are the only official records containing
this information. As a matter of policy, orders are not accepted
via e-mail or voice mail and no responsibility shall accrue

relating to any orders placed in this manner. If this communication
has been received in error, please delete or destroy immediately.
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